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WHA Foundation’s 2022 Year in Review Report Available

The WHA Foundation’s 2022 Year in Review Report is now available.
This annual report highlights the programs the Foundation supports
throughout the year, the partners the Foundation works with to fulfill
its mission, as well as some of the recipients of the program funding.


 

If you would like more information on the WHA Foundation, or information on how you can provide
support by becoming a Friend of the Foundation, contact Executive Director Leigh Ann Larson.
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